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Dear Member Federations, 

 

With regard to our last information we want to let you know that 

the planned meeting of our Confederation will be held the evening 

before the Elective Congress. It is envisaged to have this meeting at 

18.30 h or 19.00 h until 20.00 h. 

 

President Frantisek Janda has asked the Russian organisers of the 

Congress to reserve a room in the official hotel Ritz-Carlton, and we 

are expecting maximum 2 representatives of each federation and 

kindly ask you to respect this demand. 

 

There will be a note for you at the reception desk indicating which 

room of the hotel we are using, as we still have no definitive 

information to forward to you at the moment. We therefore ask you 

for some patience until Moscow. 

 

Best regards, 

Max Geuter 
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